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NIPWG Letter 01/2025               17 January 2025 

 

12th MEETING OF THE NAUTICAL INFORMATION PROVISION WORKING GROUP 

(NIPWG12) 

16 - 19 September 2025, Aalborg, Denmark 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

1. Please find this letter as your formal invitation to the 12th Meeting of the Nautical Information 

Provision Working Group, which will be hosted by the Danish Hydrographic Office in Aalborg, 

Denmark, from 16th to 19th September 2025. The initial draft of the provisional agenda and 

timetable will be made available in due times by the NIPWG Chair Team. 

 

2. Unless meeting logistics change drastically, this meeting will be managed as an in-person event 

at the venue of Comwell Hotel "Hvide Hus" in Aalborg. Logistical information will be made available 

shortly by our host. However, please note that the feasibility of setting passive live streaming is still 

under consideration and will be confirmed in due time. 

 

3. All information regarding this meeting (agenda, documents, logistics, …) will only be available 

through the IHO portal. All delegates are reminded that an individual IHO Portal account will be 

necessary to access the NIPWG12 page of the IHO portal. 

 

4. In the meantime, all delegates intending to participate in NIPWG12 are invited to register online 

through the IHO Portal no later than 2 June 2025. 

 

5. Those delegates who need invitation letters to facilitate their visa requirements are kindly 

invited to contact the IHO Secretariat (adcs@iho.int), copying Stefan Engström (NIPWG Chair) and 

James Weston (NIPWG Secretary). It is highly recommended not to wait for the approval of your 

travel requests at national level for requesting these invitation letters: letters can be provided in 

advance of travel approvals. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Stefan Engström, 

Chair, NIPWG 

  

Distribution:  NIPWG Members and Expert Contributors. 
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